
From: Humbert, Jacob  
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 4:32 PM 
To: amccullum@freepressmedia.com 
Subject: Public Records Request; Response 
 
Ms. McCullum: 
 
In response to your July 2, 2018 public records request, I have enclosed copies of settlement 
agreements from the following matters: 
 

1. DeRosia - HRC #PA11-0004 HRC/De Rosia, Linda v. AOT;  
2. Jones (Jennifer) - HRC #E14-0003 Jones, Jennifer v. DOC; 
3. Potvin - HRC #E13-0011 Potvin, Claire v. DOC; 
4. Farley - HRC #E13-0010 Farley, Lori v. DOC; 
5. McCaffrey - HRC #E06-0008 McCaffrey, Maureen v. AOT; and 
6. Jones (Deborah) - HRC #E08-0005 HRC/Jones, Deborah v. BGS.  

 
Your request also sought a settlement agreement for a case referenced only as “HRC #E12-
2003.”  Please be advised that we believe no HRC case by that number exists.  But, if you have 
a particular case in mind, please don’t hesitate to reach back out with any additional information 
(such as party name(s), date of filing and/or type of matter).    
 
Thank you. 
 

Jacob A. Humbert, Assistant Attorney General 

Director, Administrative Law Unit 

Vermont Attorney General’s Office 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, Vermont 05609 

(802) 828-3689 

jacob.humbert@vermont.gov 
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